
 

 

 

13 March 2020 

 

RE: Parent Student Teaching (PST’s) Interviews – Monday 16th March and 

Tuesday 17th March 

On the advice of the College Governors, the upcoming Catholic College Sale PST’s 

will be cancelled due to the COVID-19 (coronavirus). The College will be in contact 

in the coming days to make alternative arrangements to ensure all parents and 

carers still have the opportunity to be updated regarding their child’s progress. 

We encourage all families to use the Parent Access Module (PAM) and if you do 

have any immediate concerns that you would like to discuss please email or call the 

relevant teacher. Contact details can be found on PAM, or via our Contact Guide. 

We apologise for the inconvenience but know you will understand that this is an 

appropriate containment measure in the current circumstances. 

Yours sincerely 

 

CHRIS RANDELL 
PRINCIPAL 
 


